Joyce Burnham 515 1st Ave SE Pelican Rapids, MN 56572

Randi Anderson, Superintendent Brian Korf, Principal Pelican Rapids Schools Pelican Rapids, MN 56572

February 5, 2018

Dear Mrs. Anderson and Mr. Korf,

After years of teaching, I feel it's the right time in my life for retirement adventures. Please accept my resignation as English teacher with Pelican Rapids High School. My last day will be May 25, 2018.

I want to thank past and present administration and school board members for having given me the opportunity of working and living in such a fine and vibrant community. Staff and students have provided me with many treasured memories.

I will not be leaving the community or our youth. I will continue with my volunteer work and community activities. I also plan on subbing between my new adventures in ancestry research, writing, and travel.

Sincerely,

Joyce Burnham

High School English Instructor

Joyce Bursham

CC: Pelican Rapids School Board